
From: Helen Woolley outlook.com>  
Sent: 03 June 2023 12:57 
To: Mallard Pass Solar <MallardPassSolar@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Site visit request 
 
Good morning, 
 
I write as I think I misunderstood and so missed an opportunity to request a site visit when I 
completed my submission of information for Deadline 1 on 30 May.  
 
I did submit my written precise of my verbal statement at the OFH2 and I have also requested to 
speak at the CA hearing. What I hadn’t appreciated was that I was able to request a site visit so I 
could physically show how we will be directly affected by the scheme should it go ahead. As I 
mentioned in my verbal report to the OFH we live just 210m from the panels in field 4 and will be 
able to see panels from our downstairs rooms, & upper floor rooms and garden which face either 
south and/or west. Our property is identified as being impacted by Glint & Glare and we will also be 
impacted by the temporary compulsory acquisition powers being sought by the Applicant. 
 
I would be very pleased to host a visit to show the impact on us personally should you be able to 
accommodate this late request.  
 
With kind regards 
 
Helen Woolley 
 
Helen L Woolley 
Email: @outlook.com Mobile:  
 
 




